
As an Oregon resident I support SB583. The Dairy Industry is not only incredibly inhumane, but also damaging to the environment. 
The human consumption of milk intended for the babies of various animals & the damage caused by the industry that profits from 
this needs to be ended not expanded.

Thank you,
Jasmine Lyons


